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BClty Of ] Meeting 2014 July 21
n y COUNCIL REPORT
TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2014 July 15
FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE: 5820-20
100-07/14

SUBJECT: CONTRACT AWARD - THORNE AVENUE PROJECT

PURPOSE: To obtain approval to award a contract for the preload and service relocation
work at Thorne Avenue.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve a contract award to Matcon Civil Constructors Inc. for a total
cost of $504,787.50 including GST in the amount of $24,037.50 for the preload and
service relocation work at Thorne Avenue and Meadow Street.

REPORT

Six tenders for the preload and service relocation work at Thorne Avenue were received by
Hunter Laird Engineering Ltd. on behalf of the developer for the subject work. City staff have
reviewed the submissions and are recommending an award to Matcon Civil Constructors Inc. in
the amount of $504,787.50 including GST in the amount of $24,037.50 for the preload and
service relocation work.

The recommended company, Matcon Civil Constructors Inc., has previously completed contracts
to the satisfaction of the City. The consultant’s review indicates that the contractor has the
equipment and personnel to successfully complete the work required under this contract.

The Director Engineering concurs with this recommendation.

Capital funding for this work is provided under Capital Project: ERA.0047 which is included in
the 2014 — 2018 Financial Plan.

Denise Jorgenson
DIRECTOR FINANCE
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cc: Director Engineering



